
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
GLADWIN COUNTY BOARD of COMMISSIONERS  
Gladwin County Courthouse, 401 W Cedar Ave., Gladwin MI  (989) 426-4821  

  

  

GLADWIN COUNTY, MICHIGAN  

To: The residents and property owners of Gladwin County, Michigan, and any other 

interested parties.  

  

Please take notice that the Gladwin County Board of Commissioners will hold a Special 

Meeting on Tuesday, July 9th, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. The purpose of this meeting will be to 

hear from the public on the proposed Materials Management Interlocal Governmental 

Agreement, and any other business that comes before the Board. Copies of this 

agreement can be found on the county’s website at https://gladwincounty-mi.gov/wp-

content/uploads/2024/07/Proposed-MMP-Interloacal-Governemntal-Agreeemnt.pdf  

This meeting will be held in person; those unable to attend may submit comments to 

countyclerk@gladwincounty-mi.gov by 4:00 p.m. on Monday July 8th, 2024.   

  

This meeting is open to all members of the public in compliance with the Open Meetings 

Act.   

  

Posted 07/02/2024  

  

Karrie Hulme,   
Gladwin County Clerk  
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